News from Bottisham Medical Practice Patients’ Participation Group

NAAFI Break: The next get together is 10am 3 January 2024 at Anglesey Abbey restaurant.
The meetings will then continue to be on the first Wednesday of the month at 10 am unless 
otherwise notified.

Well-Brahams Warm Mornings: These are held in the Memorial Hall, Great Wilbraham 
10am -12.30pm monthly.  Next one 11 January 2024 for games, coffee, cakes and 
conversation. All welcome.

Health: We hope you keep healthy in 2024 and are up to date with the vaccinations for which you are eligible.

The Patient Participation Group: As usual we are inviting new members to join the committee, all patients of this Practice are eligible.  Please contact our chairman as below to find out more information and how you can be involved.

Change of Meeting:  We have postponed the next meeting from December. This will now be at 6.30pm 25 January 2024 in the Surgery waiting room. If you wish to join our meeting, please email our chairman s.j.gilson@btinternet.com.. Or speak to reception.




